
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 

 

 
Monday 30th  October 2017. 

 

Exciting Opportunity for girls on our Year 5/6 Football Squad. 

Sunday 12th November 

 

Dear Parents/ Legal Guardians, 

 
Following a request made to Alnwick Town Ladies Team where I have asked for the opportunity for our girls 
to watch the Ladies Team play in the first round of the FA Cup things have got even more exciting! 
 
The manager, Peter Hately has kindly agreed that 6 of the girls can be mascots on the day. 
 
As you can appreciate that not all girls can be mascots but everyone is very welcome to come at watch the 
game at the Alnwick Town Ground, St James’ Park on Sunday 12th November. 
 
Kick off is 2 p.m. but the girls would need to arrive to get ready for 1.30 p.m. ( They will be given Alnwick 
Town strips to wear and I will arrange this). 
 
If you wish for your child to attend you will need to be free on the day to accompany them and to transport 
them to and from the game. 
 
Please return the slip below if you are able to do this and if your daughter wishes to have this exciting 
opportunity. 
 
There are only 6 places available so first choice will be given to the girls who play on the football squad and 
return their slip or a letter of interest on a first come first allocated basis. If there are spare places they will 
be offered to girls who play on the Tuesday night football session. 
Kind Regards, 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
To Whittingham C of E Primary School  
I WISH FOR MY DAUGHTER (NAME)………………………………………………………………….. 
 
TO BE MASCOT FOR ALNWICK TOWN LADIES ON 12TH NOVEMBER 1.30P.M. FOR 2.P.M. 
 
I WILL ATTEND THE GAME AND BE RESPONSIBLE FOR MY CHILD. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………….. 


